
Message from the Superintendent

Dear Rosemead Community,

CONGRATULATIONS MUSCATEL CLASS OF 2022

The Rosemead School District congratulates the hundreds of 8th graders who have successfully completed our
school district’s rigorous course of study and have been promoted to high school. They were celebrated during
an in-person promotion ceremony Thursday, June 9, at Muscatel Middle School, home of the Mustangs.

All of our Muscatel Class of 2022 students have made their parents, teachers, support staff, District
Administration, and the Board of Trustees proud.

In attendance, for our in-person ceremony, we had our Board of Trustees,
administrators, families, and the Rosemead community. We all witnessed the
promotion of our students into high school, their next step in life. Participants
were treated to wonderful speeches from the valedictorian and salutatorian as
they addressed their classmates, recalling their challenges & triumphs, and hopes
for their future.

During the program, several awards were presented, including the R.O.S.Y.
Award by Ms. Bobbi Bruesch, Rosemead Kiwanis Club; A.C.S.A. Leadership
Award by Mrs. Deborah Lawrence, A.C.S.A. Representative; Carol Mahoney
Memorial Award by Ms. Myrene Mangali; and Rosemead Educational
Foundation Award for Visual Arts, Performing Arts Award, and Most Improved



in the Arts by Ms. Myrene Mangali, Treasurer of the Educational Foundation for the Rosemead School
District.

As Superintendent of our amazing school district, I ask that you focus on the journey ahead of you and be
proud of what you have accomplished while with us.  I am proud of you and offer you the following quote:

“It’s your reaction to adversity, not adversity itself that determines how your life’s story
will develop.”

~Dieter F. Uchtdorf

Congratulations to the Rosemead School District, Muscatel Middle School Mustangs
Class of 2022!

Respectfully,

Alejandro Ruvalcaba
Superintendent of Schools



Educational Services Division

2022-2023 ENROLLMENT
Registration is open now,

at www.rosemead.k12.ca.us or visit your school of residence.

Enrollment has started at each school site:
Encinita Elementary School

Mildred B. Janson Elementary School
Savannah Elementary School

Emma W. Shuey Elementary School
Muscatel Middle School

We now have full-day classes for our Transitional Kindergarten and
Kindergarten programs. For assistance, please contact your school of

residence or the Rosemead School District at (626) 312-2900.

Parents can pick up instructions and sign up online for their school of
residence.

** Ask about our Before and After School Care Program **
At All School Locations.

http://www.rosemead.k12.ca.us


DUAL LANGUAGE MANDARIN IMMERSION (DLI) PROGRAM - HOSTED AT ENCINITA



ENROLLMENT - TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN, KINDERGARTEN, AND 1 ST-8TH GRADE

Enrollment for our 2021-2022 school year is ongoing. We have implemented our online enrollment process for
Transitional Kindergarten, Kindergarten, and 1st through 8th Grade enrollment. Please visit the District website at
https://www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/Page/488 to find more information on enrollment and registration.

Transitional Kindergarten through 8th Grade Program:
1) enroll online and 2) call the campuses.  For more information visit our websites or call our campuses.

Encinita Elementary School
(626) 286-3111

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/encinita

Mildred B. Janson Elementary School
(626) 288-3150

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/janson

Savannah Elementary School
(626) 443-4015

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/savannah
Emma. W. Shuey Elementary School

(626) 287-5221
www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/shuey

Muscatel Middle School
(626) 287-1139

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/muscatel

Rosemead School District
District Office (626) 312-2900

www.rosemead.k12.ca.us

For questions regarding enrollment for Transitional Kindergarten, Kindergarten, and 1st through 8th grade: Contact Ms.
Myrene Mangali at (626) 312-2900, x230, or email mmangali@rosemead.k12.ca.us to reach the Student Support
Services Department.

ENROLLMENT - PRESCHOOL PROGRAM
Enrollment for our 2021-2022 school year Preschool program is continuous. Please visit the District website at
https://www.rosemead.k12.ca.us/Page/407 to find more information on enrollment and registration.

Preschool Program:
For questions regarding Preschool enrollment and qualifications: Contact Mrs. Bella Galvan at (626) 312-2900, x235, or
email bgalvan@rosemead.k12.ca.us to reach the Child Development/Preschool Department.

Important Upcoming Dates:
Day Date Event Time / Location Questions - Contact
Tues. Jun. 7 Minimum Day Muscatel only School main office
Wed. Jun. 8 Minimum Day Muscatel only School main office
Thurs. Jun. 9 Last Day of School and TK-8 Minimum

Day
All Schools School main office

Thurs. Jun. 16 Board of Trustees Regular Study Session
Meeting

6:30 p.m. Closed Session
7:30 p.m. Open Session

Superintendent’s Office

Mon. Jun. 20 Juneteenth Holiday Observed (District/schools closed)
Thurs. Jun. 23 Board of Trustees Regular Meeting 6:30 p.m. Closed Session

7:30 p.m. Open Session
Superintendent’s Office

Mon. Jul. 4 Independence Day Holiday (District/schools closed)
Thurs. Aug. 4 Board of Trustees Regular Meeting 6:30 p.m. Closed Session

7:30 p.m. Open Session
Superintendent’s Office

Wed. Aug. 17 1st Day of School/Minimum Day
TK-8th grade

All Schools School main office
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